
CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Planning Commission at its regular meeting at 

7:00 p.m. on September 26, 2023, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 2077 W. Larpenteur Ave, 

will hold a public hearing to consider the application of Ramsey County Historical Society to 

rezone Gibbs Farm, located at 2097 Larpenteur Ave W., as part of a Planned Unit Development 

(PUD). 

 
The application and other planning documents will be available upon request no later 

than Thursday, September 21, 2023. It will also be available on the City’s website at 

www.falconheights.org. If you have any questions regarding the public hearing, please contact 

Hannah Lynch, Community Development Coordinator at (651) 792-7613 or 

hannah.b.lynch@falconheights.org.  

 
Dated: September 14, 2023 
 
 
 
 
      
     Hannah B. Lynch, Community Development Coordinator 
 
     City of Falcon Heights, Minnesota 
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